
 
 
 
 
 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear families 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 4 Spring Performance. The children will be performing our DMP version 
of the musical ‘Matilda’. 
 
The performances will take place on Thursday 21 March at the below times:  
 
Durham: 09:00 – 09:45 
Please arrive at the DMP entrance, no earlier than 08:45, in order to reduce disruption for the other students in 
school. 
  

Teesside: 10.15 – 11:00 
Please arrive at the DMP entrance, no earlier than 10:00, in order to reduce disruption for the other students in 
school. 

 
Please ensure your child wears their home clothes, suitable for their role. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Littlewood, Miss Aun and Mrs Southworth 
Year 4 Class Teachers  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


